
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  08/07/2020 08:04:08 AM

To:  Shelley <shelleyfein@gmail.com>

Subject:  Re: Millennium Project
 

Dear Shelley,

Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received and will be included in the administrative record for the Hollywood
Center Project.

Regards,

On Thu, Aug 6, 2020 at 3:07 PM Shelley <shelleyfein@gmail.com> wrote:
Dear Mindy,
Hi!  I have been a resident of Hollywood since 1965 and watched the density and traffic & crime Increase to the
point of no return.  What used to take 10 minutes to get somewhere, now takes 1/2 hour.

Also, as I'm sure you are aware, the construction of so many large multi-use buildings being built in Hollywood,
has just exacerbated everything. On top of forcing small businesses OUT of business, spaces all over are not
filled with for lease signs in them, all is a disaster.The turnover of business in the current buildings is very high,
here one day, then gone. Every single parking lot is now gone.

We only had 2 high rise buildings in Hollywood, now you can not even see the sun on most streets due to the
over-building of Hollywood.

The Millennium project can & will only make every worse than it already is.  On top of being unsafe due to being
on earthquake faults.

Please do NOT approve this project for the sake of all of the people living & loving Hollywood.

Thank you.
Shelley Feinman

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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